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March 22, 2019 
 
 
To our stakeholders:  
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and 
posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the 
UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and 
a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  
 
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to a lack of resources within our company. 
 
We are a very small firm and furthermore, the last four years have been very difficult for our company and though 
we have helped in different corporate responsibility initiatives in the past, we have never been able to do it in a 
systematic way. We do not have the human resources nor the monetary resources to establish such a program.  
 
Our approach has been done by doing what we do best: Creating communication and promotion campaigns and 
tools. So what we’ve done in the past, is to adhere to larger companies’ efforts by adding our expertise. 
 
Actually I’ve tried to make contact with different persons within the UN Global Compact, offering our services as 
part of other initiatives where our expertise would be useful and valued. We are open to discuss such a model, 
and we are confident it would be of great interest to the UN Global Compact if you could give us the opportunity 
to get to know what we can offer by way of this process. 
 
Any how, we’ve been working in a very interesting initiative called “Boxing Mentors”, which we would make our 
best effort to impulse and thus make it part of our COP Report. 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s efforts and 
progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN 
Global Compact website by June 21, 2019 at the latest.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Mr. Francisco Montero 
Inteligencia Integral en Comunicación, SC – Smartmedia Digital 
CEO 
 


